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Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

I hope you enjoyed the festivities and managed to have a restful break over the Christmas 

period.  We are now looking forward to the Spring Term and I know staff have been working 

hard to ensure we are ready for a successful term at Little Heaton. 

We have an agreed school uniform at Little Heaton, 

which all pupils are expected to wear with pride.  School 

uniform enables pupils to feel part of our Little Heaton 

family, reduces incidents of bullying and helps children to 

develop life skills ready for adult life and future 

employment.  Can I take this opportunity to remind you 

that all pupils should return to school in full school 

uniform.  The only exception to this is for pupils in 

Reception and Key Stage One on their allocated PE days.  

On these days, pupils must wear the agreed PE kits and 

not their own sportswear.  If you need any financial 

support with school uniform please speak to me or Mrs 

O’Boyle and we will try our best to support you. 

In December, we said goodbye to Mrs Crawford.  We wish her the very best for her future as 

she moves on to pastures new.  Replacing her as Year Two class teacher is Miss Taylor, who has 

been working with the children since before the Christmas break.  Year Two continues to be 

well supported by several additional adults including Miss Bainbridge, Mr Connor, Mrs O’Boyle 

and Miss Ogden. 

Class teachers will be sharing class newsletters with you shortly.  In the meantime, if you have 

any concerns or queries, do not hesitate to get in touch.  I look forward to working together in 

partnership with you during 2024. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer 

Headteacher 
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